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March 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Divisions 1,2,3,4,12 & 13; 
 
Due to the adverse weather conditions this week, we have determined that our school 
field would not be safe for the iBike program.  As such, we have cancelled the program 
for this year and rebooked for October next year.  We will refund electronically those 
families who paid online and will return the money to families who paid in cash before 
the break. 
While it is disappointing to have to cancel an important physical education/safety 
program, we prefer to be cautious with the safety of our students.  The snow was a 
Spring surprise and we will be building snowmen instead of riding bikes this week! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Darlene Proulx  
Principal 
École Nestor ElementarySchool 
1266 Nestor Street 
Coquitlam, B.C. 
V3E 2A4 
604-464-9422 
  
www.sd43.bc.ca/nestor 
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